FROM: LOISE. GRIFFIN RN, CIC
TO: NIOSH Docket Office/Robert A. Taft Labs.
DATE July 21, 1994

RE: PROPOSED RULE ON RESPIRATORY PROTECTIVE DEVICES

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I support the proposed Standard (42 CFR PART 84
Federal Register, Vol. 59, No 99, PP. 26850-26893)
as a first step in improving the certification pro-
cess. This is also the position of my professional
association (APIC) and our State institution.

Thank you for your consideration in this very im-
portant matter.

IG

Yours very truly,

Kdei o W‘Pu,c_/c

Lois E. Griffin, RN, CIC
Infection Control Coord.
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